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To: 	Internal.External Communication 	

From: 	Shirley Maxwell, Board of Directors Secretary 

Subject: 	Directors Subcommittee for Facilities and Operations 


The Red Oak Board of Directors Subcommittee for Facilities & Operations involves Board President Lee Fellers and Director Paul Griffen.  During Junction days on Saturday, June 27, 2015, the subcommittee of directors and other board of directors may be in attendance at a Tiger Vision Informational booth that will be set up on the square from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  This booth will be set up to inform the public of the Tiger Vision Progress and help answer questions from the public.  Schematic design drawings will be available for viewing and directors will be glad to answer questions regarding Tiger Vision. 


